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70th anniversary of WFTU

Roma, 20/06/2015

The internationalist event for the 70th anniversary of WFTU, organized by USB Italy in Rome

held successfully.

The celebration was attended by 120 cadres of USB and the members of TUI PS&A who

was in Rome to attend to the first meeting of World Secretariat.

The event was introduced by comrade Paola Palmieri, member of USB International

department and member of EUROF WFTU. Comrade Artur Sequeira , President of TUI

PS&A and Pierpaolo Leonardi General secretary TUI PS&A took the floor to remember the

birth of WFTU and theimportant role it is playing today in the world to strengthen the class

solidarity . 
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